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NOTICE OF A SEATTLE CITY COUNCIL PUBLIC HEARING ON TRANSFER OF THE MAJOR 

INSTITUTION AND SCHOOLS PROGRAM TO OPCD  
 

The Seattle City Council’s Select Budget Committee will hold a public hearing on November 6, 
2025, at 1:00 PM on a Council Bill to amend the Land Use Code to transfer administration of the 
City’s program for Major Institution Master Plans and Development Standard Departures for 
Public Schools from the Department of Neighborhoods to the Office of Planning and 
Community Development. The legislation does not make any substantive revisions to program 
requirements. 
 
PUBLIC HEARING  

The City Council’s Select Budget Committee will hold a public hearing to take comments on the 
plan on Thursday, November 6, 2025, starting at 1:00 PM.  

The hearing will be held in the:   

City Council Chambers 
2nd Floor, Seattle City Hall 

600 Fourth Avenue, Seattle, WA 

The City Council will provide instructions in the meeting agenda on how to participate remotely. 
Please check the City Council agenda a few days prior to the meeting at 
http://www.seattle.gov/council/committees.  
 
Print and communications access is provided on prior request. Seattle City Council Chambers is 
accessible. Directions to the City Council Chambers, and information about transit access and 
parking are available at http://www.seattle.gov/council/meet-the-council/visiting-city-hall. 
 
WRITTEN COMMENTS 

For those unable to attend the public hearing, written comments may be sent to:  

Councilmember Strauss 
600 Fourth Avenue, Floor 2 

PO Box 34025 
Seattle, WA  98124-4025 

or by email to council@seattle.gov 

Written comments should be received by Wednesday, November 5, 2025, at 5:00 PM. 
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INFORMATION AVAILABLE  

The Mayor’s proposed legislation is available at the City Council’s Budget website: 
https://seattle.gov/council/topics/city-council-budget-basics.   
 

Questions regarding the legislation may be directed to Lish Whitson, Council Central Staff at 
206-615-1674 or lish.whitson@seattle.gov. 
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